
NZO #60 

 

From: Rickie Smith [rickiereynell@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 6:47 AM 
To: Roger Aceves; Stuart Kasdin; James Kyriaco 
Subject: Parking Ban Of Recreational Vehicles 

Dear Council Members,  
 
I just read that the city is considering banning recreational vehicles on private property via this 
article: https://www.keyt.com/news/santa-barbara-s-county/goleta-considers-private-property-
parking-ban-for-recreational-vehicles/1072175666 
 
As a resident of Goleta I must tell you how appalled I am by this and I strongly urge you to 
oppose this. My husband and I own a camping trailer. We live in a townhouse without parking 
for recreational vehicles, so we had to park it at a lot. That lot, on Ward Boulevard, recently 
closed last November, forcing us to move the trailer to Lompoc, which is incredibly 
inconvenient. 
 
As we consider purchasing a new home in Goleta, one of our considerations is the option for 
parking our trailer. Please don't take away that option.  
 
Due to that lot closure, owners don't have any other options. There isn't enough space in Goleta 
to park the recreational vehicles owned by people who don't have the option to park in their own 
property, let alone every single recreational vehicle.  
 
Sincerely, 
Rickie Smith 
Cannon Green Dr. 
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